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           11th November 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Working together we have so far avoided a COVID outbreak at Salhouse and long may that last. 
 
We know that there have been higher rates of positive cases in our area and that schools are 
being affected. 
 
We are aware of children coming into school with coughs and symptoms that might relate to 
COVID.  Can I ask for your future support and vigilance.  Please do not send your child if they 
are unwell.  If they present symptoms, you are advised to get a PCR test and only return to 
school if well enough and the result is negative. 
 
We will contact you if symptoms develop at school.  I feel we need to be really on top of this 
over the next couple of weeks.   
 
Your support and understanding is appreciated by us all. 

           

Best Wishes, 

 

 

 
 
Ms Julie Church 
Executive Headteacher 
Neatishead,  Salhouse & Fleggburgh Federation 
   
Neatishead C of E Primary School 
School Road | Neatishead |  
NR12 8XN 
01692 630241 
office@neatishead.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.neatisheadprimaryschool.co.uk 
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01493 369283 
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